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FoureentH ANNUAL MEETING, FEBRUARY 2326, 1058
WirLarp Horer, Wasaiveron, D. C.

Hotel reservations should be made di-
rectly with the hotel.

Members and their guests will find many
attractions in one of the world’s most beau-
tiful cities and its metropolitan area. Now
is the time to plan for spending some time
in sight-seeing. Your committee will fur-
nish. information on “What to See in Wash-
ington.” If you have not yet returned the
questionnaire indicating choice of bus tour
to Beltsville or Bethesda on February 23,
write to Arthur S. Kidwell, Department of
Entomology, University of Maryland, Col-
lege Park.

The Virginia Mosquito Control Associa-
tion will meet with the A M.C.A,

‘The Board of Directors of the AM.C.A.
will meet at 10:00 a.m. on Sunday, Febru-
ary 22, at the Willard. Committee Chair-
men and other interested members are
reminded of this meeting.

Exhibits, both commercial and educa-
tional, will be featured at the meeting.
Excellent facilities are being provided at
the Willard Hotel. All exhibits will be
in the south ballroom adjacent to the main
meeting room,

Members of the Association are invited
and urged to bring and suggest educa-
tional exhibits and make contacts with in-
dustry and invite commercial exhibits,
Funds, after expenses, from commercial ex-
hibits, will be turned over to Mosquito
News to aid in publication costs. There
will be no charge for educational exhibits,
Booths will be available for commercial
exhibitors at $100.00 each. There will be
a limited number of tables available for
commercial exhibits at $50.00 each. De-
tailed information on exhibit space may be
obtained from either James R. Foster, or

George S. Langford, co-chairmen, Exhibits
Committee. Address them at Department
of Entomology, University of Maryland,
College Park, Maryland.

An interesting and instructive program
is being arranged by Cdr. John M. Hirst,
Preventive Medicine Unit No. 6, Navy
No. 128, F.P.O,, San Francisco, California.
New information on mosquito research
and control will be presented. The pro-
gram will include many different types
of papers and is sufficiently broad to appeal
to the entire membership. A few out-
standing workers have been asked to pre-
sent invitational papers. Plans are being
made to mail the printed program to mem.-
bers in advance of the meeting.




